
From the desk of the Superintendent… 
It is hard to believe that the 2022-2023 school year has come to an end.  I continue to be impressed with the amount of commu-
nity and parental support for the Highland School District.  It is evident that the priority of the community and staff is to provide 
a quality education for our students.  As we continue to work together, we have the potential to enhance an already excellent 
educational environment for our students.  

The start of the 2023-2024 school year will bring new building revisions.  MWC will serve students PK-2nd grade.  TIS will be 
renamed to Tieton Elementary School (TES) and will serve grades 3-5.  Highland Junior High will become Highland Middle 
School (HMS) and will serve grades 6-8.  Highland High School will remain HHS, serving grades 9-12.   

The initial project per the recent 6 year levy that was passed by the voters has started as M Sevigny Construction was awarded 
the bid. We have decided to run this initial project in 2 phases. Phase 1 started the week of June 19 with demo work in the old 
art room to create a commons/food service areas for 6th-8th grades which will accommodate bringing the 6th grade over from TIS 
to create Highland Middle School (HMS).   Phase 1 will be the remodel for the HMS commons only, with a timeline of substan-
tial completion by August 11, in time for school to start next fall.  Phase 2 will start April of 2024.  Phase 2 will be the HMS 
roof and HVAC upgrades/units for both HMS and HHS.  This phase-in approach will allow us to fund the commons as needed 
to meet budget as well as accrue the allotment in April to include the phase 2 items so as not to extend the budget as monies 
come in per the capital project yearly allocations as voted on by the local taxpayers.  Next fall the Board of Directors will start 
the process to establish project priorities for the remainder of the 6-year levy. 

We say goodbye and thank you to staff members who have retired from HSD.  Sharon Hill, Shelly Peterson, Lana Koenes, and 
Kristi Gunderson have decided to move on to a new phase in their lives.  We greatly appreciate the dedication and commitment 
that they each had to the many students they positively impacted during their career at Highland.  We wish them the best as they 
move on to new and exciting adventures. 

If I can be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact my office.   Have an enjoyable and relaxing summer! 

   ~ Mark Anderson 
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HIGHLAND HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 1973 

50TH CLASS REUNION 

It’s Ɵme to reconnect with old friends! 

You are invited to gather at Cowiche Creek Brewing Company on Saturday, August 5th at 3:00pm. 

There we will reconvene and share stories, food and fun.  Light appeƟzers will be supplied by your class. 

Cowiche Creek Brewing Company will offer food and beverages for your pleasure. 

There is no fee for aƩendance.  Any quesƟons please feel free to reach out. 

Please DM me if you plan on aƩending.  

Phil Cline - Class President (509) 945-4062. 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE! 
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I also want to recognize the following  
finalists who have done outstanding work:  
 

Rhonda Boyle- MWC Preschool Teacher 

Irma Dorantes - TIS 4th Grade ELA Teacher 

Ashley Weaver - HHS Resource Teacher 

Sara Crowston - SSO Math Innovations Coordinator 

Carmen Rodriguez- TIS Head Secretary 

Luis Silva - HJH Evening Custodian 

Kandi Vopat-Steiner - HHS Life Skills Para 

Lori Mayfield - SSO SpEd Bus Supervision Para 

Denise Trapp - B & O MWC Food Service 
 

Thank you for all your hard work and dedication to 
the students of Highland School District.  

 
Nominated by Principal Don Strother:   Mr. Gary Packard has been a tremendous teammate at 
Highland Junior High for years. Mr. Packard is an asset to not only myself as the principal, but he is 
a resource for all staff and students. Mr. Packard’s classrooms have an atmosphere that is positive 
and supportive. Students trust Mr. Packard and strive to meet his high classroom expectations. Stu-
dents are willing to be vulnerable and take risks in his classroom because they know it is expected 
and they feel safe to do so.  
 
 
Nominated by MWC Principal Andrea Wickenhagen:  Jen goes above and beyond her duties as a 
paraprofessional to provide support for all students and staff at Marcus Whitman. Jen is a wonderful 
leader who leads by example. With so many new classified members this school year, Jen has taken 
it upon herself to support each new hire to the best of her abilities. She often volunteers extra time to 
assist others when needed. She is hard-working and dedicated to helping Marcus Whitman be the 
best place for our early learners! 
 
 
Nominated by Director of Business & Operations Francis Badu: Highland has had technology 
challenges over the years but with Brian at the helm, we have effectively navigated these challenges. 
Prime example was during the Covid-19 pandemic when he worked tirelessly to ensure that all stu-
dents had access to technology. He is an extremely effective manager, forward looking, methodical 
and with a strong sense of where the district goes. For this, we nominate Brian as Business and Op-
erations employee of the year. 

As Superintendent, it is truly an honor to announce that our District has selected Gary Packard as Teacher of the 
Year, Jennifer Reed as Classified Employee of the year and Brian Johnson as Business & Operations Employee of 
the year for the 2022-2023 school year. Below are the nomination recommendations from their administrators.   

Congratulations Gary, Jen and Brian! 
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                                         2023 Scholarship Recipients 

 A total of $200,000 (based on a projection of what the scholarship total will be for 4 years) was 
awarded in scholarship monies to the class of 2023; $55,100 of that was awarded by local commu-
nity families and businesses. Thank you for your generous support of Highland students and help-
ing them toward their academic goals! Below is a list of recipients. We apologize if we have left 
out any of our generous contributors as we are dependent upon scholarship committees and stu-
dents to provide us with information regarding awarded scholarships.  Congratulations HHS 2023 Graduates! 

Paola Anguiano Telles:  Washington Opportunity, McCoy, CWU 
Yozelyn Chavez: WAEF 
Jamilet Cortez:  McCoy, Strand   
Jocelyn Díaz:  PSE 
John Christenson: HEA, McCoy, Strand, YV Tech 
Vanessa Contreras: Top Scot, Washington Opportunity, YVC Foundation 
Nathanial Delgado: Careers at Work, McCoy, Rotary Technical, WAEF  
Leslie Anahi Flores: Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, McCoy 
Aurora Gamez: Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, McCoy 
Marbella García:  MCU Denver 
Carol Elena Govea Jimenez:  Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, CWU, HEA, McCoy, Strand, Superintendent, WAEF,  Wash-
ington Association of Latino Administrators 
Maria Jacobson: Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, HEA,  McCoy, Strand, Yakima Federal Savings 
Caitlyn Myers: Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial,  McCoy 
Chiara Ocampo García: Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, HEA, McCoy, WAEF 
Isabel Obera: Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, McCoy 
Brian Romero Gómez:  WSU 
Jazmine Sargeant:  EWU, McCoy, Strand 
Judith Silva: EWU, McCoy, Strand, Washington Opportunity 
Geraldine Ayelen Tavira:  Axel Antonio Acosta Memorial, McCoy, Strand, WAEF, Washington Opportunity 
Carolina Vargas Tinoco:  WAEF 

*WAEF: Washington Apple Education Foundation 

We want to take this opportunity to say Thank you  to our valued staff who reƟred at the 
end of the 2022-2023 school year.  We appreciate their dedicaƟon, care, aƩenƟon, and heart for the 
students and staff of Highland.    We will miss you but wish you all the best in your next adventures! 

Sharon Hill 
1998-2023   
TIS, HJH, HHS  
Social Studies Teacher 

Shelly Peterson 
2021-2023 
Life Skills Teacher 

Lana Koenes 
2007-2023 
Para Educator 
HJH/HHS Life Skills 
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2023-24 Pre-School at MWC 
 Highland will continue the Pre-School program 
at MWC next fall for students who are currently 
on track to start Kindergarten in August 2024.  
This will be a half-day program with transporta-
tion available both to and from school.     
 Application/Registration packets are available  
in the MWC office for the fall classes.  Students 
must be 4 years old by August 31, 2023 to partici-
pate.  After the application/registration packets are 
returned, an appointment will be made for the stu-

dent to be screened.  
Students will be iden-
tified as qualifying for 
Pre-School based on 
rank order of complet-
ed screening results.  
Additional infor-
mation is available in 
the MWC office.  

2023-24 Preescolar en 
MWC  

 Highland continuará el pro-
grama de educación preescolar 
en MWC el próximo otoño 
para los estudiantes que ac-
tualmente están programadas 
de comenzar Kínder en agosto 
de 2024.  Se trata de un programa de medio día con 
transporte disponible.  
 Paquetes de solicitud/inscripción están disponi-
bles en la oficina de MWC para las clases de otoño.  
Estudiantes deben tener 4 años para el 31 de agosto 
de 2023 para participar.  Después que regresen los 
paquetes de aplicación y registro, se hará una cita 
para que se le haga un examen al estudiante.  Se de-
terminará cuales estudiantes califican para el progra-
ma basado en orden de rango de resultados del exa-
men.  Información adicional está disponible en la 
oficina de la MWC. 

Tieton Intermediate School  
says goodbye and welcome! 

 

TIS Principal, Mr. Rangel, accepted an 
Assistant Principal posiƟon with the 
Sunnyside School District and is leaving 
TIS at the end of the 2022-2023 school 
year.  Current HHS Principal, Mr.  Bran-
don Jensen, also decided it was Ɵme 

for a change and accepted the principal posiƟon at 
TIS starƟng with the 2023-2024 
school year.   

With the grade level changes in the 
buildings that are in place starƟng 
with this coming school year, we also 
say goodbye to the name Tieton In-
termediate School and welcome back the original 
1957 name ‘Tieton Elementary School’. 

Welcome 3rd-5th grade students to Tieton Ele-
mentary School and welcome Mr. Jensen, Princi-
pal!!          

We want to share a picture of the noƟficaƟon we 
received from Legends Casino  saying that the 5th 
grade would receive one of their grants! Mrs. 
PanaƩoni sent in our applicaƟon requesƟng funds to 
support our year-end field trip to the Yakima Valley 
Museum & YMCA AquaƟc Center and also to be able 
to purchase student copies of ScholasƟc Magazine 
(featuring informaƟonal texts about science, current 
events, etc.) for each of our 5th class rooms to use 
next year! Jackie traveled to Toppenish to accept the 
grant on the aŌernoon of June 14.  
~Carol  Sears 5th Grade Math Teacher 

Mrs. PanaƩoni, 
5th grade ELA 
Teacher proudly 
displays Legends 
Casino Grant 
Award noƟce 

TIS 5th Grade Awarded Grant 



Mother’s Day Tea Party in Mrs. Christenson’s Class 

The Plants were grown and donated to the first 
graders by Mr. Hazen’s horticulture class.  

Mrs. Hoffee’s  
Live Wax Museum 2023! 

Sixteen 2nd graders 
worked hard and learned 
about some incredible  
historical figures! 
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  HJH  Students      

Math March April 
   7th Natalie Bishop Luna Farias 
   8th Alex Guillermo Ryan Ramos 

Language Arts   
   7th Francisco Zamora Paola Diaz 
   8th Fernanda Silva Carlee Archer 
Science   
   7th Carlos Ornelas Elia Madrigal 
   8th Kaiser Jones Juanna Herard 

Social Studies   
   7th Kevin Soto Jose Rosendo 
   8th Leah Renteria Hector Castillo 
Health/Fitness   
   7th  Ivan López Ramón Ayala 
   8th Valeria Machorro Chloe McCoy 
Arts/Elective Esteban George Ryan Chambers 

of the Month 

May 
Kaylee Chance 

Sophia Hale 
 

Jorge Estrada 
Galiliea Aguilera 

 
Luis Sanchez 
Liam Klepach 

 
Charlie García 
Melissa Tapia 

 
Briceida Lugo 
Derik Burdeau 
Ricky Ventura 

CongratulaƟons to 
Highland  Junior High 
School Students of the 

Month!  

A student 
is chosen 
for each 

class based on aca-
demics, ciƟzenship,  
and leadership. In ad-
diƟon, one Scoƫe of 
the Month is selected 
from the 10 Students 
of the Month.  

DocumentaƟon of the Tdap vaccine or an exempƟon must be turned before your child can start 7th grade. 

If we do not receive documentation prior to the start of school, by law, we must send you a Notice of Exclusion for Immun-
ization Noncompliance. This will explain that your child cannot attend school until you provide the required immunization 
documentation, RCW 28A.210.120. Valid documentation includes medical records showing vaccination or a completed Cer-
tificate of Exemption (COE) form.  

La documentación de la vacuna Tdap o una exención debe presentarse antes de que su hijo pueda comenzar 
el sépƟmo grado. 

Si no recibimos la documentación antes de la fecha de vencimiento indicada anteriormente, por ley debemos enviarle un 
aviso de exclusión por no cumplir con los requisitos de inmunización. Este aviso explicará que su hijo/a no puede asistir a 
la escuela / preescolar / cuidado de niños hasta que usted proporcione la documentación de vacunación requerida, de 
acuerdo al RCW (código revisado de Washington) 28A.210.120. Una documentación válida incluye registros médicos que 
muestran que su hijo/a ha sido vacunado/a, evidencia de inmunidad a la enfermedad en cuestión o un Certificado de Exen-
ción (COE, por sus siglas en inglés) completo. 

Reminder from the School Nurse 
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Sheriff Brian Winter School Safety Awards 
 
We have a tradition in the SSOCC (School Safety Operations & Coordination Center at ESD 105) :  Recognizing heroes. 
 
Safety and security can be a challenging and thankless task. We don’t think it should be, and neither did Sheriff Brian Win-
ter. That’s why, with his help, we started the Sheriff Brian Winter School Safety Award in 2019. As most of you know, 
Brian was instrumental in establishing the SSOCC.  Even though he is no longer with us, his professionalism, courage, inspi-
ration, and wisdom are still felt in everything we do.  He was our first hero. Today, we recognize three more. There are four 
criteria for this award: progress, attitude, consistency, and safety mindset. Brian exemplified all of them, as do this year’s 
winners. Please join us in celebrating their tremendous accomplishments  
 

**Note: due to unavoidable circumstances, these are last year’s winners. We’ll be back on track this fall to award the current 
2022-23 winners. 

 
1st Place:  Don Strother 
Jr./Sr. High School, Highland 
 

Career and Background 
· HS History Teacher - South Umpqua HS 2002-2004 
· HS History Teacher, Safety Committee - Goldendale HS, 2005-2013 
· AD/Dean of Students - Goldendale MS, 2012-2013 
· AD/Asst Principal - Highland JH & HS, 2013-2018 
· Principal - Highland JH, 2018-present 
· HIB Compliance Officer - Highland School District, 2013-present 
Fun Facts 
· Father of four daughters, husband to an amazing wife… one lucky dude 
· Twin to Wapato HS Athletic Director, we are the youngest of six siblings… two lucky dudes 
· Colorectal Cancer Survivor… fortunate & lucky again 
· Senior offensive lineman during Husky Football Coach Kalen DeBoer's first college coaching season at the             
University of Sioux Falls (2000)... one lucky Dawg! 
-- Don Strother 
 

Don has a heart of gold. He is a selfless, genuinely caring person, who is full of love for his school, his students, his commu-
nity, and his family. Not to mention, he is not afraid to brighten your day with a dad joke or two!  
 

Don has gone above and beyond for his school. He personifies the true essence of a Protector with his attitude of loving sac-
rifice. Not only has Don kept his school safe, improved and innovated school safety for his staff, students, and their parents, 
held constant safety meetings and trainings, coordinated safety drills, and completed safety plans, but he has done it all while 
battling cancer (he even took monthly progress calls while on the drive back from treatment!). 
 

Don is a true inspiration, not only to the SSOCC, but to all of our schools and our entire community. He is a Protector 
through and through. It is an honor to work with him. And... that is why he has received first place for the Sheriff Brian Win-
ter School Safety Award! 
 

Thank you, Don, for keeping your school safe.                                        
 
 

 --Jacob Milner, SSOCC Operations Specialist 
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Beginning in the Fall of 2023, we will be introducing the innovaƟve Highland AlternaƟve Learning Experience 
(H.A.L.E.), a groundbreaking educaƟonal opportunity for HSD students. This program is designed for K-12 stu-
dents and offers a flexible online learning environment powered by Imagine Learning (formerly Edgenuity), 
ensuring a comprehensive curriculum and a pathway to earning a high school diploma. H.A.L.E students can 
now embark on a personalized educaƟonal journey that fits their unique needs and circumstances. Whether 
it's the desire for a more flexible schedule, a preference for self-paced learning, or the need to explore indi-
vidual interests, this program opens doors for students seeking an alternaƟve approach to tradiƟonal school-
ing. With guidance from the H.A.L.E. Coordinator, students may select from a diverse range of subjects, in-
cluding core subjects such as math, science, language arts, and social studies, as well as a selecƟon of elec-
Ɵves to broaden their horizons. 

UƟlizing the power of Imagine Learning's advanced online plaƞorm, students benefit from engaging and in-
teracƟve coursework. This technology-driven approach combines mulƟmedia resources, virtual labs, and in-
teracƟve simulaƟons, creaƟng an immersive learning experience that fosters criƟcal thinking, collaboraƟon, 
and problem-solving skills. Moreover, the Highland AlternaƟve Learning Experience empowers students to 
take charge of their own educaƟon while receiving guidance and support from highly qualified educators. 
Through Imagine Learning, a team of dedicated instructors is available to provide personalized assistance, 
monitor progress, and offer valuable feedback, ensuring that students remain on track and achieve their aca-
demic goals. 

Embrace a new era of educaƟon with the Highland AlternaƟve Learning Experience and discover a transform-
aƟve learning environment that adapts to your needs, fuels your ambiƟons, and prepares you for a bright 
and successful future.  

For more informaƟon, please contact Josh Borland, H.A.L.E. Director, at jborland@highland.wednet.edu.  

Josh	Borland 

AD/Dean	of	Students 
Highland	Jr./Sr.	High	School 

 

 
Carol Govea (January),  Paola Anguiano (February), Vanessa Ceja (March), Judith Silva (May), and Rhiannon 
James (June) received the honor of Student of the Month for meeƟng the following criteria:  DemonstraƟng 
Scoƫe pride and spirit, being  a leader in the school, parƟcipaƟng in acƟviƟes, and showing  respect for 
staff and students.  Keep up the great work Scoƫes! 
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à Street Dances Friday & Saturday Nights 

à Parade Saturday Morning 

à Pancake Feed Sunday Morning 

Does your senior sƟll need to pick up his/her diploma?   Does your student sƟll have a school library book 
or owe lunch money or have a fee or fine to pay?  If so, the district office will have the diplomas available 
for pick-up, and will accept school library books and payment for outstanding milk money, fees and fines.  
Hours are 7:30-4:00 Monday-Thursday.  If you can’t make it during those hours, call 509-678-8631 to 
make other arrangements.  We cannot make change so please save yourself an extra trip and bring the 
exact amount you need to pay. Another opƟon is to pay online via the district webpage: 
www.highland.wednet.edu. 

HHS Band traveled 
to San Francisco 
aŌer a LOT of fund-
raising. They toured 
Alcatraz, heard the 
San Francisco Sym-
phony,  and per-
formed on the 
U.S.S. Hornet. See a 
complete arƟcle at 
hƩps://
www.highland.wed
net.edu/
domain/304 



Site coordinator for MWC is Luann Anderson,  TIS it is Mike Kranz, and at the HJH and HHS is Fredy Marin.  
If you have any questions, please call your child's schools main office and leave a message or email   
landerson@highland.wednet.edu  for MWC, mkranz@highland.wednet.edu for TIS, and FMarin@highland.wednet.edu  
for HJH & HHS . 
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TIS 

The 21st Century program (Tartan Club) at Tieton Intermediate 
School continues to strive to make our students all that they can be 
through various activities offered after school. This year has ended, 
and my staff and I would like to thank the students and parents who 
participated in our program. During our time in Tartan Club students 
got to learn about gravity and Newton’s laws of motion by demon-
strating this through our egg drop challenge. The students also were 
able to be NASA scientists by figuring out how they get their 2-liter 
bottle (shuttle) into space by finding the right air to fuel (water) mix-
ture. Students also read about Viva Frida, Yayoi Kusama-artists who 
have disability that have learned to adapt or overcome with the use of 
art. Lastly, the Tartan Club students made some good no bake recipes 
that they can share with their family and friends. The Tartan Club staff 
looks forward to the next school year and bringing out the full poten-
tial of our students.        
 
Sincerely, Mr. Kranz TIS Site Coor-
dinator  
mkranz@highland.wednet.edu 

MWC 

The afternoon program at Marcus Whitman ended on June 1st. Attendance was 
around 45-50 students from grades TK-2nd per day. The students received 
homework help, a snack, and then participated in various activities. Breakfast 
club continued through the last day of class on June 23rd.  

MWC-Site Director-Luann Anderson  
landerson@highland.wednet.edu 

31 
24 

31 
30 
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HIGHLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 
School Calendar   

2023-2024 
Approved by Highland School District  

Board of Directors on February 6, 2023. 

“A QUALITY EDUCATION FOR ALL STUDENTS” 

Significant Dates:  
Aug.15-17  PLD  
Aug. 21     First Day of School: 1st-12th grades 
Aug. 24  First Day of Kindergarten 
Sept. 4  Labor Day-No School 
**Sept. 22 Early Release: HMS & HHS ONLY (6-12) 
Oct. 6  Teacher Grading Day/Conf. Prep-Early Release  
**Oct. 9  HHS & HMS ONLY-Full day of classes  
Oct. 9-13  Conferences: Early Release-MWC & TES 
Oct. 10-13 Conferences: Early Release-HMS & HHS 
Oct. 12  NO LATE START 
Oct.16-20  Intersession Week 
Nov. 10    Veterans Day Observed-No School 
Nov. 21    School Break-Early Release 
Nov. 22-23 Thanksgiving Break– No School 
Nov. 24  Native American Heritage Day-No School 
Dec. 19    Winter Break-Early Release 
Dec.20–Jan.2  Winter Break - No School 
Jan. 15     MLK Jr Day-No School 
Jan. 19    Teacher Grading Day/Semester End-Early Release 
Feb. 12-16    Intersession Week 
Feb. 19    President’s Day - No School 
Feb. 20    PLD-No School 
Mar. 22    Teacher Grading Day/Conf. Prep-Early Release 
Mar. 25-29  Conference Week-Early Release each day  
Mar. 28    NO LATE START 
April 1-5  Spring Break - No School 
May 20-24    Intersession Week 
May 27    Memorial Day-No School 
June 14    Grading Day-HHS Graduation-Early Release 
June 19    Juneteenth/Emancipation Day - No School 
June 21    Last Day of School-Early Release  
July 4  4th of July Holiday 

September 2023 

 Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

       1 2 

 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

20 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

 17 18 19 20 21 22** 23 

 24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

November 2023 

 Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

    1 2 3 4 

 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

18 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 19 20 [21] 22 23 24 25 

 26 27 28 29 30     

February 2024 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  

    1 2 3  

4 5 6 7 8 9 10  

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 14 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24  

25 26 27 28 29      

April 2024 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  

 1 2 3 4 5 6   

7 8 9 10 11 12 13  

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 17 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27  

28 29 30          

May 2024 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  

   1 2 3 4  

5 6 7 8 9 10 11  

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 17 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25  

26 27 28 29 30 31   

October 2023 

 Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

 1 2 3 4 5 [6] 7 

 8 [9] [10] [11] [12] [13] 14 

17 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

 29 30 31     

August 2023 

 Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

   1 2 3 4 5 

 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

9 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

 27 28 29 30 31   

January 2024 

 Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

  1 2 3 4 5 6 

 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

20 14 15 16 17 18 [19] 20 

 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

 28 29 30 31       

Legend 

  = School Begins/Ends 

  = Half-day              NOTE: ** Applies to HJH/HHS only 

  = Holidays - School Break/Closed 

  = School Break-No School 

  = Intersession InstrucƟon 

  = Conferences,       NOTE: ** Applies to HJH/HHS only 

  = CerƟficated Professional Learning Day 

  [    ] = Early Release Days for Students 

  BOLD = Thursdays in bold are not Late Start Days 

December 2023 

 Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

       1 2 

 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

13 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

 17 18 [19] 20 21 22 23 

  25 26 27 28 29 30 31 
24 

July 2024 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  

 1 2 3 4 5 6  

7 8 9 10 11 12 13  

14 15 16 17 18 19 20  

21 22 23 24 25 26 27  

28 29 30 31        

March 2024 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  

     1 2  

3 4 5 6 7 8 9  

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 21 

17 18 19 20 21 [22] 23  

 [25] [26] [27] [28] [29] 30  31 
24 

June 2024 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa  

      1  

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 14 

9 10 11 12 13 [14] 15  

16 17 18 19 20 [21] 22   

 24 25 26 27 28 29  30 
23 
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 Non-Discrimination Statement 
The Highland School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, 
sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated 
youth groups. The following employee has been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX Coordinator and Compliance Coordinator 
(RCW 28A.640/28A.642) officer: Brandon Jensen, Highland Sr High School Principal, 17000 Summitview, Cowiche WA 98923, (509) 678-8800,  
bjensen@highland.wednet.edu. Section 504/ADA coordinator:  Courtney Sund, Director of Special Education and Social Emotional Learning & Inclusionary Practices, 17000 
Summitview Rd, Cowiche, WA 98923, (509) 678-8772, csund@highland.wednet.edu. Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB) Coordinator: Don Strother, Highland Jr High 
Principal, 17000 Summitview Rd, Cowiche, WA 98923, (509) 678-8800, dstrother@highland.wednet.edu.   The Highland School District will also take steps to assure that 
national origin persons who lack English language skills can participate in all education programs, services and activities. For information regarding translation services or tran-
sitional bilingual education programs, contact Ana Garcia, Student Services Secretary.  
 

El Distrito Escolar de Highland no discrimina en sus programas o actividades por motivos de sexo, raza, credo, religión, color, origen nacional, edad, condición de veterano de 
guerra o grado militar, orientación sexual, expresión de género o identidad, discapacidad o uso de perro guía entrenado o animal de servicio, y ofrece igualdad de acceso a los 
Boy Scouts y a otros grupos de jóvenes especificados.  El empleado mencionado a continuación ha sido designado para atender consultas y quejas de supuesta discriminación: 
Coordinador del Título IX y Coordinador de Cumplimiento de derechos civiles oficial (RCW 28A.640/28A.642): Brandon Jensen, Director de Highland Sr High School, 17000 
Summitview, Cowiche WA 98923, (509) 678-88-00, bjensen@highland.wednet.edu. Coordinador de la sección 504/ADA: Courtney Sund, Directora de Educación Especial y 
Aprendizaje Emocional Social & Practicas Inclusivas, 17000 Summitview Rd, Cowiche, WA  98923, (509) 678-87-72, csund@highland.wednet.edu. Coordinador de Acoso y 
Intimidación: Don Strother, Director de Highland Jr High, 17000 Summitview Rd , Cowiche, WA 98923, (509) 678-88-00, dstrother@highland.wednet.edu.   El Distrito Escolar 
de Highland también tomará medidas para asegurar que las personas de origen nacional que carecen de conocimientos del idioma inglés pueden participar en todos los progra-
mas educativos, servicios y actividades. Para obtener información acerca de los servicios de traducción o programas de educación bilingüe de transición, comuníquese con Ana 
García, Secretaría de Servicios  Estudiantil.  

Summer Hours 
The school offices are closed unƟl August 7.  

The District office will be open Monday-Thursday, 7:30 am - 4:00 pm  
and closed on Fridays, 6/26 -8/18. 

¨ July 18 - HSD Budget Hearing 6:45 p.m. HHS Library 
¨ July 18 - HSD Board Meeting  7:00 p.m. HHS Library 
¨ Aug 9 - HHS/HMS Fall Sports Athlete/Parent Meeting 
¨ Aug 15 - HSD Board Meeting 7:00 p.m. HHS Library 

¨ Aug 21 - First Day of Classes, grade 1-12 
¨ Aug 24 - First Day of Classes, Kindergarten 
¨ Sept 4 - Labor Day - No School  

¨ MWC, TES, HMS, HHS Orientation Dates TBD, please watch for information from your student’s school. 

TransportaƟon  News 
We are excited to announce that Highland School District has contracted with Tyler Technologies for school bus 
rouƟng and maintenance soŌware to improve safety and efficiency in our transportaƟon department.  The sys-
tem is in the development phase and will not be implemented unƟl later in the fall of the 2023-2024 school year. 
Bus route changes, if necessary, will be shared with families as soon as possible.  Please watch for info shared 
through all of the school communicaƟon systems. 


